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August 13, 2019 

 
TO:  Sam Orth III, Director and CIO, Department of Technology 

From:  Bill Wight, Enterprise Architect 

Through: Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, DoT 

SUBJECT: Award of RFQ010244 for Secure Email Gateway and Services 

 

The Department of Technology (DoT), through utilization of a Request for Proposals, received 4 bids in 

response to RFQ010244 for the purchase of secure email gateway and services.  

VENDOR 
SCORE 

(OF 100) 
BID AMOUNT 

CDW Government LLC 83 $249,000.00 
GMP Media Group 48 $105,685.00 
Softchoice 68 $415,689.69 
Sogeti USA 60 $1,788,678.47 
   

 

In November, 2018 the Department of Technology reviewed the proposals received and recommended the 

award be made to CDW Government LLC.at a cost of 249,000.00. The total cost includes $241,500.00 

for the Proofpoint solution and $7,500.00 for training. 

Award was delayed due to architecture questions introduced by other Department projects. Enough 

information is now available from those projects for the Department determine award of the secure email 

gateway an architectural fit and in the city’s best interest. 

If you have any questions please contact Bill Wight (645-5390). 

 

CC: Gwendolyn Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

Pamela O’Grady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Richard Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 
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